NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION
08 May 2025

MS. MARIA ELENA A. CABONEGRO

Marketing Supervisor

FILPRIDE RESOURCES, INC.

1402 Jollibee Center Condominium, San Miguel Avenue, Ortigas Center, Pasig Center
E-mail: marketing@filpride.net

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED

Contract No. LOG MSSP 2025-04-022-MGF
Re: Twelve (12) Months Supply and Delivery of Fuel Requirements for NPC Head Office
PR No. HO-WIT25-002 / PB250311-NA00042

Dear Ms. Cabonegro:

We are pleased to inform you that the Contract between National Power Corporation and Filpride
Resources, Inc. for the Twelve (12) Months Supply and Delivery of Fuel Requirements for NPC Head Office
has been approved and its implementation shall commence accordingly. A copy of the said contract is
attached for your reference.

You may now coordinate directly with our officials and/or personnel for details of the contract implementation
of the supply of fuel requirements including delivery schedules.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Please take notice of the attached advisory regarding Unauthorized Solicitation dated 09 July 2024 and 22 January 2025.
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